
From: Location Enquiries  
Sent: 16 May 2022 10:03 
To: Planning; Jaspreet Chana 
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2022/1206/P 
 
FAO Jaspreet Chana 
 
Address: 
284 Finchley Road 
London 
NW3 7AD 
 
The Proposed Work: 
The creation of a new single family dwelling to the rear of No 284 Finchley 
Road 
 
Thank you for your consultation. 
 
I can confirm that London Underground/DLR Infrastructure Protection 
has no comment to make on this planning application as submitted. 
 
This response is made as Railway Infrastructure Manager under the 
“Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) 
Order 2015". It therefore relates only to railway engineering and safety 
matters. Other parts of TfL may have other comments in line with their 
own statutory responsibilities. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Shahina Inayathusein MAPM MIAM 
Safeguarding Engineer (LU+DLR) 
Infrastructure Protection  
Email: SMBLocationEnquiries@tfl.gov.uk 
TfL Engineering | 5 Endeavour Square, Stratford, London E20 1JN 
 

 
 
Find out more about Infrastructure Protection - 
https://youtu.be/0hGoJMTBOEg 
 

mailto:SMBLocationEnquiries@tfl.gov.uk
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/N5H6COMx3UrnOrXcEDJ3N?domain=youtu.be

